VILLAGE OF BELMONT
PUBLIC HEARING & REGULAR BOARD MEETING MINUTES
December 20, 2023

A regular meeting by the Board of Trustees for the Village of Belmont was held on Wednesday, December 20, 2023, and
called to order by Village President Brad Bockhop at 7:00 PM in the Community Building.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Present were Trustees Kay Austin, Jason Brecker, Kathy Riechers, Mark Pinch, Dennis Popp, and Derek Riechers. Also,
present was the Clerk-Treasurer, Julie Abing, Tony Kunz, Public Work Director and Keylee Dreessens, Police Officer.

Verification was given by Ms. Abing that the meeting had been properly noticed.

A motion was made by Austin seconded by Popp to approve the agenda, the minutes from the last board meeting, the Clerk-
Treasurer’s financial report, and the check register for payment of the bills. Motion carried.

Citizen’'s Comments — There was no one present.

President Bockhop had nothing to report.

Keylee Dreessen’s, Police Officer reviewed the November Police Report.

Director of Public Works, Tony Kunz requested permission to look for a push behind snow blower for the Village Office &
Library. There was no objection is purchasing a snow blower.

Clerk Abing presented for approval the 2024 Holiday Schedule. A motion was made by D. Riechers and seconded by K.
Riechers to approve the 2024 Holiday Schedule as presented. Motion carried.

Trustees: Kay Austin “Thanked all volunteers that made the Holiday Trail possible.” There are a lot of positive comments.
Derek informed the Board that the Belmont Booster Club would like to purchase a PA system for Bond Park. There were no
objections to this proposal.

At 7:35 PM, a motion was made by Brecker and seconded by Austin to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.

The next scheduled regular meeting of the Village of Belmont Board will be at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, January 3rd, 2024, in
the Community Building.

Bradley A. Bockhop Julie A. Abing
Village President Clerk-Treasurer



